Dear Parents and Guardians

Please note that the school will close at 11:30am (Foundation Phase) and at 11:45am (Intermediate Phase) on Thursday 8 August 2024 for the long weekend. We will re-open on Monday 12 August 2024 [i.e. there will be no school on Friday 9 August 2024 (Women's Day)]. Pebbles After-Care Centre will be open on Thursday 8 August 2024. Parents are requested to kindly collect your child on time, or he/she will be sent to the after-care facility, for your account.



A reminder that for the month of August, we will be collecting donations of toiletries and wool for the Silversig Old Age Home. If you would like to participate, please send the donations with your child to school.

Please also note that our Primary School Foundation Phase will be hosting a Grandparents Day on Friday 13 September 2024. We invite all grandparents to come and enjoy the morning with us. More details will follow closer to the time.

Kind regards

MRS M VAN HELSDINGEN

PRINCIPAL: PRIMARY SCHOOL